4 COLDSIDE PRIMARY SCHOOL — PHOTOVOLTAIC PANELS TO ROOF (AN85-2017)

The works comprise the installation of photo voltaic panels to the roof of the new primary school and
will be carried out as part of the construction of the new school, previously reported to City Development
Committee on 12th December, 2016 (Article VI, Report No. 371-2016 refers).

The £48,000 cost of these works is included within the overall cost previously reported and is funded
from allowances in the Capital Plan 2017/2019. The cost will now be funded from the Capital Plan for
Energy Efficiency 2017/2018.

The Executive Director of City Development has confirmed that these costs can be met from the Capital
Plan for Energy Efficiency 2017/2018 and Committee is asked to note the foregoing for information.
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